
From: de la Cruz, Virgil
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Cc: Pia Jr., Charles
Subject: Fw: South End Zone Change
Date: Monday, February 25, 2019 8:48:33 PM

Valerie,

Could you please forward the email below to the other Land Use committee members.

Virgil

From: David Judge <davidj8359@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 7:11 PM
To: de la Cruz, Virgil
Subject: South End Zone Change
 
Dear Members of the Land Use Committee,

It came to my attention the City of Stamford Planning Board made changes to a block in the South End
providing higher density for development purposes.
This change does not seem to help maintain the character of the existing neighborhood.
I oppose this change and request that the Committee support the appeal being heard on February 27,
2019.
I hope the Committee will support residents of Stamford over a developer.

Thank you for your consideration,
Dave Judge

David Judge
Judge Construction Co., LLC
Judge Electric, Inc.
41 Glendale Dr
Stamford, CT  06906
(O) 203-348-1088 
(F) 203-368-0585 
(C) 203-943-2344 
Email: davidj8359@aol.com 
CT. LIC. E1 - 121965 
CT. LIC. H.I.C. - 561933
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